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11th May 2021 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Voluntary Donations 
 
From time to time, teachers request my help to seek donations for specific projects or 

activities they want to do in school.  These projects/activities are in addition to the school 

curriculum, and where we are able to enhance our children’s experiences.   Often, this will 

result with myself and members of the Friends of Fairlands team visiting local businesses, and 

asking for specific items.  Our community have been very generous in the past and happy to 

support our school for which we are thankful. 

 

You, our parents/carers have also very kindly donated items on request and/or put us in 

contact with someone that can donate, which is amazing! 

 

More recently, parents/carers have generously donated money, i.e. for the animals in EYFS, 

which goes towards feed and medical expenses.  

 

With this in mind, we have set up a Voluntary Donations Fund on the school Gateway.  This 

will be used to purchase items for specific projects outside of the school curriculum, i.e. The 

Year 5 Gardening Club, and will only be used if we are unable to get items donated. 

 

We do not expect you to donate to the fund and please, do not feel obliged. Only do so, if 

you are able and you wish to do so. 

 

I thank you in advance for your donations. 

 

 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Cheryl Wilson 
Community, Lettings and Events Manager 
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